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Dear Sir or Madam  
 
Greater Cambridge Local Plan ‘Call for Sites’ Submission: Land to the east of Ashwell Road, Guilden 
Morden, Cambridgeshire 
 
I write in relation to my client,  land, and his adjoining landowner, , at land to the east of 
Ashwell Road, Guilden Morden, which is being submitted at this later stage in order for it to be considered as part of 
the Greater Cambridge Local Plan ‘Call for Sites and Broad Locations’ exercise being undertaken by Cambridge 
City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council.  
 
This submission follows discussions with planning policy officers at the Greater Cambridge Shared Planning 
Service, who advised that while the formal ‘call for sites’ exercise closed in March 2019, additional sites would 
continue to be considered.  The reason for the late submission is that the landowner was unaware of the ‘call for 
sites’ exercise.  
 
The site proposes the erection of up to 10 units with associated new access, landscape and drainage. This 
submission comprises the following supporting documents: 
 

 Completed ‘Call for Sites and Broad Locations’ response form;  

 Site location plan showing the location and extent of the proposed site (together with other land owned by 
my clients); and 

 Email providing evidence of land owner support for the submission of the site. 
 

The site shown on the accompanying Site Location Plan which covers an area of approximately 0.5 hectares and is 
located to the south of the village of Guilden Morden. The site is comprised of three vacant agricultural buildings 
and associated farm equipment.  
 
The site is bounded by agricultural land to the east and north west, and residential development to the south and 
north of the site. Running along the west is Ashwell Road, which provides access from Ashwell to Guilden Morden. 
It is located approximately 6 kilometres from the nearby market town of Royston.  
 
Guilden Morden is currently designated as a Group Village under Policy S/10 of the adopted South Cambridgeshire 
Local Plan 2018, illustrating that the site would bring positive overall benefits to the village through a change of use 
from general agricultural storage to residential development to support the services and facilities in Guilden Morden, 
Steeple Morden, Ashwell and other nearby villages. The village of Guilden Morden offers services and facilities such 
as a church, primary school and a public house. Several businesses are also established in the village, including a 
vehicle repair shop. There is a good bus service that provides regular access to Meldreth, Bassingbourn and 
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Enc:  Completed ‘Call for Sites and Broad Locations’ response form;  

Site location plan showing the location and extent of the proposed site; and 
Email providing evidence of land owner support for the submission of the site. 
 

 
Cc:  (Client), Emma Hulland (Strutt & Parker) 




